
KAWASAKI PARTICIPATION 

The Kawasaki Aircraft Company sent two 

engineers, Mr. Tetsuya Tanimoto: Chief of Research 

Section Export Department, and Akio Tanaka: Chief 

of Planning Section Engine Division, to South Lake 

Tahoe to test the Snow Eagle. 

After testing the unique machine (see photo), 

they returned to Japan to develop an engine for it.  

This engine is known as the KT300.  It will out 

perform any existing engine on the market to 

develop torque at its lower RPM and making it ideal 

for use at high elevation. 

Besides agreeing to supply engines for 

Fullerton Design, the Kawasaki Company is 

negotiating with McCormack International for the 

right to produce machines similar to the Snow 

Eagle.  These machines would bear the Kawasaki 

name, while the Kawasaki Company would pay 

royalties for rights granted. 

 


